
 

 

Leadership 

 
A briefing for leaders in the secondary phase to 
disseminate information and address 
misconceptions. 
 

An opportunity for heads and other senior leaders in the 
secondary phase to hear the facts (and have myths dispelled) 
about developments in the National Curriculum, assessment 
and accountability measures. 
 

Delegates be presented with all the necessary information 
emanating from the DfE, Ofqual and Ofsted.  Questions will 
be answered and common misconceptions addressed. 
 

By the end of the briefing, delegates will be accurately informed 
about: 
 

• the new National Curriculum 
• developments in assessment and examinations 
• the new school accountability measures. 

Date:   22nd April 2014  
Times:   10.00 am  -  12.00 noon  
    or  
    1.00 pm  -  3.00 pm 
Venue:    Norwich Professional Development Centre  
Cost:    £50 per delegate 
Course Ref:  EPGW8 
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Curriculum, assessment and 
accountability briefing for the 
secondary phase 

For more information and to make a booking  
����  cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms  or ����  nieastraining@norfolk.gov.uk    


